


JESUS CHRIST IS THE REASON FOR 

THE CHRISTMAS SEASON
During Christmas, we focus on honoring the sacred

birth of Jesus Christ on December 25. The Three
Wise Men came to see the newborn Jesus bearing

gifts and they embody the seasonal spirit of why we
bring gifts to others. Their travels and endowments

can help us remember the gestures of love,
kindness, and forgiveness. We should honor Jesus
on Christmas Day but every other day of the year.

Although Christmas is a time of gift-giving, let's not
forget the reason for the season, this year consider

simplifying gifts by thinking about how we can give
something of ourselves. This could be nothing more

than a home-cooked dinner for your neighbors,
finding a book your friend has been wanting, or just
writing a heartfelt note of appreciation to a family
member. Starting from a full and grateful heart,

rather than from obligation or pressure, is the key to
joyful giving.












-EVENTS-
We will close on Thursday, December

22nd at NOON. Please make
arrangements to pick up on time as
late pick up fees will apply. We will

reopen on Tuesday, January 3rd. The
week of December 26th - December

30th will count as a vacation week
and tuition will not be charged.

Please let us know if you have any
questions.




On Saturday, December 17th we will
have a Holiday Open House with lots
of fun activities for the whole family!

Please plan to attend. More
information will be sent home soon!




Classroom parties will be held on
Tuesday, December 20th. Sign up
sheets will be placed outside the

classrooms the week before.





-REMINDERS-
Thanks to everyone who

participated in our Double Good
Fundraiser! We are blown away by

the support and appreciate
everyone for helping us reach our

goal! 
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